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Interventions – 
Tuck Shop 

Students from 
KS5C have been 
taking part in tuck 
shop intervention.  
They have been 
counting and 
selling items to 
students at break 
time. This 
continues to help 
the students to 
develop skills in 
communication 
and maths. 
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Welcome to our March newsletter.  We’d like to share and celebrate some of the wonderful activities which have taken 

place throughout the last month.   

Immersive Experience 

Students in KS5S have enjoyed learning 
about ‘Under the Sea’ and thoroughly 

enjoyed their time in the immersive room. 

 

Haigh Hall – Adventurous Activities  

Students in KS5C showed great determination using their 
communication, teamwork and leadership skills when they 

took part in the crate stack challenge at Haigh Hall.  Students 
worked at height and as a team, to see who could build the 

tallest crate stack. Amazing effort! 

 

March has seen students learn about creative writing in their 

communication, language and literacy lessons.  The month also saw 

some of students perform at a local high school.  Students continue to 

work hard, developing their skills both in and outside the classroom. 

 

Community Links – Art Festival 
KS5L performed at Up Holland High 

School. They performed as part of the 
Arts Festival “Kaleidoscope”, in front of a 

huge audience. 

They were all amazing!! 

 

April’s 

Skills Builder 

Challenge 

To enjoy the 

new season and 

to enjoy the 

changes.  

Observe the 

changes in 

colour in the 

environment 

Skills Builder helps build 

essential skills in 8 skilled areas.  
Why not take part in March’s 
monthly challenge.  March’s skill 
focus is Aiming High.   
Home Zone link 
 
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/h
omelearning/skills-challenges 
 

 
Learning in the community 

Students have enjoyed visiting 

the local country park and 

exploring the environment.  

Students even enjoyed finding 

one of their old time favourite 

story characters too! 

 

Pop up Café  

Students in KS5 have 

been using their cooking 

skills to create a Pop up 

Café in school. Students 

worked together to 

prepare, cook and serve 

breakfast barms.  They 

all did a fabulous job 

Great team work! 

 

Alder Hey Charity Fundraiser 

 As a school we raised a fantastic 

£136.00 - Thank you 😊 

 

https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homelearning/skills-challenges
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homelearning/skills-challenges

